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Patriot Day and Day of Service and Remembrance program Sept. 11 at Dublin VA 
 

Dublin, Ga. – The Carl Vinson VA Medical Center will host annual Patriot Day and Day 

of Service and Remembrance will be Thursday, Sept. 11 at 8:30 a.m. to honor the 

memory of those who died in the terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001, and to 

celebrate the enduring spirit of America. The ceremony will take place on the front lawn 

of the medical center by the U.S. flag.  

 

The ceremony will include a formal flag raising by the Carl Vinson VA Police 

Department with a musical accompaniment, a moment of silence, and a recitation of the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Interim medical center director Lenearo Ashford said that the event is open to all and 

extended an invitation to the public to attend. 

 

“At VA, we believe that our success lies in people, processes, and partnerships, so 

knowing our community is critical. Inviting folks in to see how we care for America’s 

heroes, and so that we can all network and get to know each other, is vitally important. 

It takes a nation to honor and care for our veterans. We’re very proud of our 

partnership with our Middle Georgia community,” Ashford said. 

 

The Carl Vinson VA Medical Center is located at 1826 Veterans Blvd., Dublin. For more 

information, contact Dr. Frank Jordan at 478-274-5440 or Frank.Jordan2@va.gov. Those 

interested in this and other events at the medical center as well as VA programs and 

services are encouraged to follow “Dublin VA Medical Center” on Facebook. 
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